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Cue

1971

not since carrie is ken mandelbaum s brilliant survey of broadway s biggest
flops this highly readable and entertaining book highlights almost 200 musicals
created between 1950 and 1990 framed around the notorious musical adaptation of
carrie and examines the reasons for their failure essential and hilarious raves
the new yorker and the new york times calls the book a must read

Catalog of Copyright Entries

1970

clever repartee double entendres punch lines and many other variations of humor
have been a staple of movie dialogue since the advent of talkies collected here
are over 4 000 of the best comedic lines from the movies the compilers of this
book have tried to bring together some of the funniest wittiest and most
outrageous snatches of dialogue on film over a sixty year time period for each
entry the authors set the quotation in context provide the name of the actor or
actress the name of the movie and the year of release the quotations are
arranged by a broad range of categories such as politics food and eating
gambling and many others a title index and a name index follow the body of the
book

Not Since Carrie

1992-08-15

the oxford handbook of the british musical provides a comprehensive academic
survey of british musical theatre offering both a historical account of the
musical s development from 1728 and a range of in depth critical analyses of
the unique forms and features of british musicals which explore the aesthetic
values and sociocultural meanings of a tradition that initially gave rise to
the american musical and later challenged its modern pre eminence after a
consideration of how john gay s the beggar s opera 1728 created a prototype for
eighteenth century ballad opera the book focuses on the use of song in early
nineteenth century theatre followed by a sociocultural analysis of the comic
operas of gilbert and sullivan it then examines edwardian and interwar musical
comedies and revues as well as the impact of rodgers and hammerstein on the
west end before analysing the new forms of the postwar british musical from the
boy friend 1953 to oliver 1960 one section of the book examines the
contributions of key twentieth century figures including noel coward ivor
novello tim rice andrew lloyd webber director joan littlewood and producer
cameron macintosh while a number of essays discuss both mainstream and
alternative musicals of the 1960s and 1970s and the influence of the pop
industry on the creation of concept recordings such as jesus christ superstar
1970 and les misérables 1980 there is a consideration of jukebox musicals such
as mamma mia 1999 while essays on overtly political shows such as billy elliot
2005 are complemented by those on experimental musicals like jerry springer the
opera 2003 and london road 2011 and on the burgeoning of black and asian
british musicals in both the west end and subsidized venues the oxford handbook
of the british musical demonstrates not only the unique qualities of british
musical theatre but also the vitality and variety of british musicals today
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Comedy Quotes from the Movies

2001-05-15

josé ferrer 1912 1992 became the first puerto rican actor to win the best actor
academy award for the 1950 film version of cyrano de bergerac his iconic
portrayal of the lovelorn poet swordsman had already won him the tony in 1947
and he would be identified with cyrano for the rest of his life ferrer was a
theatrical dynamo with limitless energy in 1952 he directed stalag 17 the
fourposter and the shrike which he starred in on broadway while new york city
movie marquees were heralding his appearance in anything can happen at his apex
in the 1950s ferrer was in constant demand both in theater and movies he
capitalized on his oscar with such triumphs as moulin rouge and the caine
mutiny not content with merely acting ferrer soon became a force behind the
camera acting and directing such critically well received films as the shrike
and the great man success proved difficult to sustain in the late 1950s such
ambitious theatrical productions as edwin booth and juno were critical and
commercial flops while film studios also lost their patience with him by the
mid 1960s ferrer took whatever roles he could get in films television or
regional theater in addition ferrer had a turbulent personal life his first
marriage to actress uta hagen ended in divorce and scandal his personal and
professional relationship with his othello costar paul robeson landed ferrer
before the house un american activities committee ferrer s marriage to actress
dancer phyllis hill was marred by his infidelity while his initial wedded bliss
with singer rosemary clooney eroded as his career began to ebb while hers
started to peak in spite of everything ferrer managed to endure and was working
practically right up to his death ferrer maintained his pride in his puerto
rican heritage donating his oscar to the university of puerto rico while
championing the work of latino poets and playwrights he continuously evolved
striving to remain relevant stretching his talents including cabaret operas
musicals and yes ballet and writing the occasional guest column for major
newspapers ferrer s life is an american success story and a testament to
reinvention and resilience

The Oxford Handbook of the British Musical

2016-11-21

previously published as leonard maltin s 2015 movie guide this capstone edition
includes a new introduction by the author note no new reviews have been added
to this edition now that streaming services like netflix and hulu can deliver
thousands of movies at the touch of a button the only question is what should i
watch summer blockbusters and independent sleepers the masterworks of alfred
hitchcock billy wilder and martin scorsese the timeless comedy of the marx
brothers and woody allen animated classics from walt disney and pixar the
finest foreign films ever made this capstone edition covers the modern era
while including all the great older films you can t afford to miss and those
you can from box office smashes to cult classics to forgotten gems to
forgettable bombs listed alphabetically and complete with all the essential
information you could ask for with nearly 16 000 entries and more than 13 000
dvd listings leonard maltin s movie guide remains head and shoulders above the
rest the new york times also included are a list of mail order and online
sources for buying and renting dvds and videos official motion picture code
ratings from g to nc 17 and leonard s list of recommended films
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José Ferrer

2020-08-19

new more than 16 000 capsule movie reviews with more than 300 new entries new
more than 13 000 dvd and 13 000 video listings new up to date list of mail
order and online sources for buying and renting dvds and videos new completely
updated index of leading performers more official motion picture code ratings
from g to nc 17 more old and new theatrical and video releases rated to bomb
more exact running times an invaluable guide for recording and for discovering
which movies have been edited more reviews of little known sleepers foreign
films rarities and classics and leonard s personal list of fifty notable debut
features summer blockbusters and independent sleepers masterworks of alfred
hitchcock billy wilder and martin scorsese the timeless comedy of the marx
brothers and buster keaton animated classics from walt disney and pixar the
finest foreign films ever made this 2013 edition covers the modern era from
1965 to the present while including all the great older films you can t afford
to miss and those you can from box office smashes to cult classics to forgotten
gems to forgettable bombs listed alphabetically and complete with all the
essential information you could ask for date of release running time director
stars mpaa ratings color or black and white concise summary capsule review and
four star to bomb rating system precise information on films shot in widescreen
format symbols for dvd s videos and laserdiscs completely updated index of
leading actors up to date list of mail order and online sources for buying and
renting dvds and videos

Leonard Maltin's Movie Guide

2017-11-28

lost ground is a richly textured novel set in contemporary south africa the
murder of a beautiful woman shatters the rural village peace of alfredville and
her husband the police station commander is jailed as chief suspect her cousin
peter a freelance writer in london returns to south africa for the first time
in decades unsettled curious but also in search of a career defining story as
peter abandons the neatly patterned story he had planned and is forced to
participate in a community that he once despised he begins to reconsider his
place in the world in search of desirée s story he now starts to rewrite his
own till events take an even more shocking turn lost ground explores questions
of xenophobia and prejudice of national sexual and personal identity and what
it means to be a foreigner wherever you go in invisible furies christopher
turner returns to paris after a thirty year absence he is here to extricate his
best friend s son eric from the mercenary machinations of some parisian gold
digger or so it is assumed at home in south africa christopher with melancholy
memories of paris is deeply ambivalent about the city and as for the young eric
christopher remembers him as a brutish lout with little to recommend himself as
christopher comes to know and enjoy this ambiguous world he finds his moral
categories challenged is beauty a trap for the innocent young or a self
validating even ennobling attribute of a fully lived life responding to the
gentle appeal of beatrice he feels ever more strongly that the young man s
place is in paris with her rather than on his father s farm in franschhoek but
eric has ideas of his own exploring as in the widely applauded lost ground the
tensions between the fatherland and a larger world michiel heyns turns an
ironic eye on the most seductive city on earth and traces with humour and
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insight the invisible furies of the heart in a sportful malice a young south
african literary scholar michael marcussi is offered via a facebook contact a
house in the tuscan village of gianocini and he accepts with alacrity this is
just the space and quiet he needs to complete his study of literary
representations of tuscany but even before he has boarded his plane at stansted
airport things start vexing him an obnoxious old man jumps the boarding queue
and michael is given the evil eye by a belligerent bovver boy covered in
tattoos nor is this to be his last meeting with these objectionable characters
they turn up in unexpected places first in florence and then in gianocini
itself with a frequency that cannot be purely coincidental in the meantime
michael is pursuing his own extracurricular agenda through the streets of
florence and the passages of the uffizi then through the medieval alleys of
gianocini only to find himself the object of mysterious designs and the subject
of some very disturbing paintings add to this the innocent but curious wouter
the startlingly rude upper class harridan sophronia the beautiful but
supercilious paolo and a dog called thanatos the tuscan sun never shone on a
more bizarre mix a sportful malice is a scintillating tale of love revenge and
trippa

Leonard Maltin's 2013 Movie Guide

2012-09-04

the 1970s was an exciting decade for musical theatre besides shows from legends
stephen sondheim company follies a little night music and sweeney todd and
andrew lloyd webber jesus christ superstar and evita old fashioned musicals
annie and major revivals no no nanette became hits in addition to
underappreciated shows like over here and cult musicals such as the grass harp
and mack and mabel broadway audiences were entertained by black musicals on the
order of the wiz and raisin in the complete book of 1970s broadway musicals dan
dietz examines in detail every musical that opened on broadway during the 1970s
in addition to including every hit and flop that debuted during the decade this
book highlights revivals and personal appearance revues with such performers as
tony bennett lena horne bette midler and gilda radner each entry includes the
following information opening and closing dates plot summaries cast members
number of performances names of all important personnel including writers
composers directors choreographers producers and musical directors musical
numbers and the names of performers who introduced the songs production data
including information about tryouts source material critical commentary tony
awards and nominations details about london and other foreign productions
besides separate entries for each production the book offers numerous
appendixes including a discography filmography and published scripts as well as
lists of gilbert and sullivan operettas black themed shows and jewish themed
productions a treasure trove of information the complete book of 1970s broadway
musicals provides readers with a comprehensive view of each show this
significant resource will be of use to scholars historians and casual fans of
one of the greatest decades in musical theatre history

Also Starring...: Forty Biographical Essays on the
Greatest Character Actors of Hollywood's Golden Era,
1930-1965

2016-08-13
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alan jay lerner wrote the lyrics for some of the most beloved musicals in
broadway and hollywood history most notably with composer frederick loewe he
created enduring hits such as my fair lady gigi camelot and brigadoon in the
complete lyrics of alan jay lerner editors and annotators dominic mchugh and
amy asch bring all of lerner s lyrics together for the first time including
numerous draft or alternate versions and songs cut from the shows compiled from
dozens of archival collections this invaluable resource and authoritative
reference includes both lerner s classic works and numerous discoveries
including his unproduced mgm movie huckleberry finn selections from his college
musicals and lyrics from three different versions of paint your wagon this
collection also includes extensive material from lerner s two most ambitious
musicals love life to music by kurt weill and 1600 pennsylvania avenue which
lerner wrote with leonard bernstein

Michiel Heyns: Three Novels in One

2015-07-06

biography of lyricist alan jay lerner and composer frederick loewe creators of
memorable broadway and motion picture musicals

The Complete Book of 1970s Broadway Musicals

2015-09-03

traces the american musical from its rich beginnings in european opera this
book talks about the infancy of the musical the revues operettas and early
musical comedies as well as the groundbreaking shows like oklahoma and show
boat with references to how history literature fashion popular music and movies
influenced musical theater

The Complete Lyrics of Alan Jay Lerner

2018-02-01

the italian cinema is regarded as one of the great pillars of world cinema
films like ladri di biciclette 1948 la dolce vita 1960 and nuovo cinema
paradiso 1988 attracted unprecedented international acclaim and a reputation
which only continue to grow italian cinema has produced such acting legends as
sophia loren and roberto benigni as well as world renowned filmmakers like
federico fellini sergio leone mario bava dario argento and lina wertmyller the
first woman to ever be nominated for the best director award the a to z of
italian cinema provides a better understanding of the role italian cinema has
played in film history through a chronology an introductory essay a
bibliography appendixes black white photos and hundreds of cross referenced
dictionary entries on actors actresses movies producers organizations awards
film credits and terminology

The Musical Worlds of Lerner and Loewe

2005-01-01

the historical dictionary of italian cinema provides a better understanding of
the role italian cinema has played in film history through a chronology an
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introductory essay a bibliography appendixes black white photos and hundreds of
cross referenced dictionary entries on actors actresses movies producers
organizations awards film credits and terminology

Daniel Blum's Screen World 1969 (Screen World)
(Hardcover)

2008-05-20

for decades screen world has been the film professional s as well as the film
buff s favorite and indispensable annual screen resource full of all the
necessary statistics and facts now screen world editor barry monush has
compiled another comprehensive work for every film lover s library in the first
of two volumes this book chronicles the careers of every significant film actor
from the earliest silent screen stars chaplin pickford fairbanks to the mid
1960s when the old studio and star systems came crashing down each listing
includes a brief biography photos from the famed screen world archives with
many rare shots vital statistics a comprehensive filmography and an informed
entertaining assessment of each actor s contributions good or bad in addition
to every major player monush includes the legions of unjustly neglected
troupers of yesteryear the result is a rarity an invaluable reference tool that
s as much fun to read as a scandal sheet it pulsates with all the scandal
glamour oddity and glory that was the lifeblood of its subjects contains over 1
000 photos

"No Legs, No Jokes, No Chance"

2009-10-12

an expanded and updated edition of this acclaimed wide ranging survey of
musical theatre in new york london and elsewhere

The A to Z of Italian Cinema

2008-09-29

a comprehensive guide to european actors in american film this book brings
together 15 chapters with a z entries on over 900 individuals it includes case
studies of prominent individuals and phenomena associated with the emigres such
as the stereotyping of european actresses in bad women roles and the irony of
jewish actors playing nazis

Historical Dictionary of Italian Cinema

2003-04-01

you ve never used a video guide like this before you loved chariots of fire and
you want to see something like it where do you start look up chariots of fire
in the index and find it in drama there you ll see it listed under white
flannel films welcome to the glory days of the british empire when the ruling
class rode horses on large country estates servants were in plentiful supply
and only an adulterous lover questioned the status quo as in other costume
dramas the period details are celebrations of all that was brilliant and
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luxurious with the camera sweeping over british indian or african countryscapes
and exquisite turn of the century interiors but all this lush upholstery doesn
t cover up the intelligent thoughtful stories usually based on lawrence forster
and waugh novels played by stellar british actors in white flannel films there
are concise witty reviews of select movies like a room with a view a passage to
india heat and dust the shooting party out of africa white mischief and more
there is also a unique ratings system that helps you distinguish the bombs from
the sleepers but the key is that all these films offer the same kind of viewing
experience if you like one chances are good you ll like the others too seen
that now what is your own personal video genius who knows everything about
movies and exactly what you like to watch

The Encyclopedia of Hollywood Film Actors

1968

new york magazine was born in 1968 after a run as an insert of the new york
herald tribune and quickly made a place for itself as the trusted resource for
readers across the country with award winning writing and photography covering
everything from politics and food to theater and fashion the magazine s
consistent mission has been to reflect back to its audience the energy and
excitement of the city itself while celebrating new york as both a place and an
idea

Illustrated Weekly of Pakistan

2017-09-21

new york magazine was born in 1968 after a run as an insert of the new york
herald tribune and quickly made a place for itself as the trusted resource for
readers across the country with award winning writing and photography covering
everything from politics and food to theater and fashion the magazine s
consistent mission has been to reflect back to its audience the energy and
excitement of the city itself while celebrating new york as both a place and an
idea

The Cambridge Companion to the Musical

2019-07-25

embarking on one s memoirs might seem on the surface a terribly pretentious and
self indulgent thing to do after all i m not a b list celebrity a politician or
a minor sports star i haven t trekked to the south pole or invented a device to
stop cakes tasting scrumptious or put men on the moon i ve lived what could
typically be described as an ordinary life and yet within that ordinary life
there lurks a story my story angela norris memoir dancing to the beat of the
tide tells the story of one girl s growing up in a small sleepy seaside town in
the sixties and seventies against a vibrant background of music fashion and the
emerging disco era as a child growing up in the knott end and later nearby
pilling on lancashire s breezy coast angela enjoyed an idyllic childhood
playing on the beach riding ponies and going out for tea as disco fever swept
the country in the early seventies she and her friends thought they were pop
fashion princesses in their hot pants ready to dance to the music of t rex
angela then goes on to explore life at secondary school and reflects back on
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reading jackie magazine dispensing its wisdom like a big sister not to mention
listening to rod stewart after school as he grinned from his poster on the
bedroom wall whilst angela remembers her childhood she also introduces readers
to a shy blond haired boy who becomes pivotal to angela s story dancing to the
beat of the tide will appeal to fans of memoirs and also those who have a local
interest in lancashire angela s work will also be enjoyed by those who grew up
in the sixties and seventies and would like to look back on the society at the
time

Journeys of Desire

1996-04-09

for more than a century original music has been composed for the cinema from
the early days when live music accompanied silent films to the present in which
a composer can draw upon a full orchestra or a lone synthesizer to embody a
composition music has been an integral element of most films by the late 1930s
movie studios had established music departments and some of the greatest names
in film music emerged during hollywood s golden age including alfred newman max
steiner dimitri tiomkin and bernard herrmann over the decades other creators of
screen music offered additional memorable scores and some composers such as
henry mancini randy newman and john williams have become household names the
encyclopedia of film composers features entries on more than 250 movie
composers from around the world it not only provides facts about these artists
but also explains what makes each composer notable and discusses his or her
music in detail each entry includes biographical material important dates
career highlights analysis of the composer s musical style complete list of
movie credits this book brings recognition to the many men and women who have
written music for movies over the past one hundred years in addition to
composers from the united states and great britain artists from dozens of other
countries are also represented a rich resource of movie music history the
encyclopedia of film composers will be of interest to fans of cinema in general
as well as those who want to learn more about the many talented individuals who
have created memorable scores

Seen That, Now What?

1969-03-31

born lyova haskell rosenthal in new york city actress lee grant spent her youth
accumulating more experiences than most people have in a lifetime from student
at the famed neighborhood playhouse to member of the leg endary actors studio
from celebrated broadway star to vogue it girl at age twenty four she was
nominated for an academy award for detective story and a year later found
herself married and a mother for the first time her career on the rise and then
she lost it all her name landed on the hollywood black list her offers for film
and television roles ground to a halt and her marriage fell apart finding
reserves of strength she didn t know she had grant took action against anti
communist witch hunts in the arts she threw herself into work accepting every
theater or teaching job that came her way she met a man ten years her junior
and began a wild liberat ing fling that she never expected would last a
lifetime and after twelve years of fighting the blacklist she was finally
exonerated with cour age and style grant rebuilt her life on her own terms
first stop a starring role on peyton place and then leads in valley of the
dolls in the heat of the night and shampoo for which she won her first oscar
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set amid the new york theater scene of the fifties and the star studded parties
of malibu in the seventies i said yes to everything evokes a world of political
passion and movie star glamour grant tells endlessly delightful tales of
costars and friends such as warren beatty elizabeth taylor grace kelly and
sidney poitier and writes with the verve and candor befitting such a seductive
and beloved star

New York Magazine

1969-03-31

rome is a city rich in history and culture and imbued with a realism and
romanticism that has captured the imaginations of filmmakers throughout the
twentieth and twenty first centuries with over two and a half thousand years of
continuing history rome has served as the setting for countless memorable films
creating a backdrop that spans all genres and emotions world film locations
rome takes the reader on a cinematic journey through the city with stops at key
locations that include the pantheon piazza navona via veneto piazza del popolo
sant angelo bridge and of course the trevi fountain made famous world wide in
its appearances in federico fellini s la dolce vita and jean negulesco s three
coins in the fountain a carefully selected compilation of forty five key films
set in rome including the belly of an architect the facts of murder the bicycle
thief roman holiday and the great beauty is complemented by essays that further
examine the relationship between the city and cinema to provide an engaging
colourful and insightful page turning journey for both travellers and film
buffs alike

New York Magazine

2017-01-06

jimmy edwards was a great british entertainer ken dodd not merely a peculiarly
british comedian but an authentic english character the times the holder of the
distinguished flying cross in recognition of his world war two career with the
raf jimmy edwards came to fame as an exuberant and bombastic trombone playing
comedian in the 1940s with early success at london s windmill theatre he went
on to star on radio in take it from here and on television in whacko as the
cane happy headmaster of a run down school for the sons of gentlemen he was
definitely politically incorrect and audiences loved him for it while jimmy
authored two autobiographies wake up at the back there it s jimmy edwards is
the first book length study of the comedian providing both a full biography and
a critical appraisal for the first time the full jimmy edwards story is told
with documentation on his relationship with his family his domestic life his
outing as gay and the man in his life jimmy edwards was a complex human being
who embraced alcoholism perhaps as a means of handling his homosexuality
ultimately the gay life proved more of a concern to jimmy than to his audience
while the drinking helped create a persona that the same audience loved and
accepted presently and sadly it would seem that jimmy s homosexuality has
tended to diminish his legacy not only as a major british comedian but also as
a genuine world war two hero

Dancing to the Beat of the Tide

2015-04-16
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the entertainment world lost many notable talents in 2018 including movie icon
burt reynolds queen of soul aretha franklin celebrity chef and food critic
anthony bourdain bestselling novelist anita shreve and influential chicago
blues artist otis rush obituaries of actors filmmakers musicians producers
dancers composers writers animals and others associated with the performing
arts who died in 2018 are included date place and cause of death are provided
for each along with a career recap and a photograph filmographies are given for
film and television performers

The Encyclopedia of Film Composers

2014-07-08

an alphabetical reference on the major film figures stars producers directors
writers et al past and present each entry provides a substantial career
biography and a complete listing of all films the individual has been involved
with annotation copyrighted by book news inc portland or

I Said Yes to Everything

2014-01-01

foreword by 5 time 007 director john glen the james bond film series that
started with sean connery as 007 in 1962 s dr no arguably ended with daniel
craig holstering the walther ppk for the last time in no time to die in 2021
with four other actors portraying the iconic leading role in between given the
success of the 25 films that comprise the official canon more than 7 billion in
global box office receipts before adjusting for inflation it is certain that
the big screen adventures of 007 will continue in some form in the years to
come but all signs point to a hard reboot that will reset the sometimes slight
but ever present continuity that knit the series together with a narrative and
familiar face throughline from connery to craig offers a definitive critical
assessment of one of the most successful and beloved film series in cinema
history plus a thorough examination of the movies impact on culture and
response to it over its 60 years with more than 50 photographs fascinating
behind the scenes details about each production and exclusive interviews with
bond girls villains and the franchise s most prolific director this book
showcases the bond cinematic universe in authoritative eye opening and
entertaining ways james l neibaur is a film historian and educator with more
than 30 books and hundreds of articles appearing in cineaste classic images
film quarterly films in review filmfax and encyclopaedia britannica gary
schneeberger is a former journalist and president of the public relations firm
roar where he has advised hollywood studios u s television networks major
publishing houses and international nonprofits

World Film Locations: Rome

2018-06-02

the man behind i could have danced all night and almost like being in love
lyricist alan jay lerner 1918 1986 is widely regarded as one of the most
important figures of the american musical stage in penning the lyrics to some
of the most well known and beloved broadway shows including brigadoon paint
your wagon my fair lady and camelot lerner worked and corresponded with some of
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the greatest luminaries of popular entertainment over a career which spanned
four decades from performers like rex harrison and julie andrews to composers
like andré previn leonard bernstein charles strouse andrew lloyd webber and
especially frederick loewe in this rich collection of correspondence most of it
published for the first time author dominic mchugh sheds new light on lerner s
working relationships with these legendary figures mchugh s extensive
commentary reveals lerner s turbulent partnerships with loewe and lane his
affection for harrison and his reverence for burton particular emphasis is
placed on lerner s aborted projects with composers like richard rodgers and
arthur schwartz especially valuable is the correspondence from his final years
in which he worked on a movie version of the merry widow a bbc tv series about
musicals and a musical version of my man godfrey none of which came to fruition
the collection ends with a poignant final exchange between lerner and andrew
lloyd webber with whom he was to have written the phantom of the opera overall
this important and lively book reveals the highs and lows of the career of one
of america s wittiest and most romantic lyricists

Wake Up At The Back There: It's Jimmy Edwards

2019-06-03

this volume is another example in the routledge tradition of producing high
quality reference works on theater music and the arts an a to z encyclopedia of
broadway this volume includes tons of information including producers writer
composers lyricists set designers theaters performers and landmarks in its
sweep

Obituaries in the Performing Arts, 2018

1972

hailed as absolutely the best reference book on its subject by newsweek
american musical theatre a chronicle covers more than 250 years of musical
theatre in the united states from a 1735 south carolina production of flora or
hob in the well to the addams family in 2010 authors gerald bordman and richard
norton write an engaging narrative blending history critical analysis and
lively description to illustrate the transformation of american musical theatre
through such incarnations as the ballad opera revue golden age musical rock
musical disney musical and with 2010 s american idiot even the punk musical the
chronicle is arranged chronologically and is fully indexed according to names
of shows songs and people involved for easy searching and browsing chapters
range from the prologue which traces the origins of american musical theater to
1866 through several intermissions for instance broadway s response to the
swing era 1937 1942 and up to act seven the theatre of the twenty first century
this last chapter covers the dramatic changes in musical theatre since the last
edition published whereas fosse a choreography heavy revue won the 1999 tony
for best musical the 2008 award went to in the heights which combines hip hop
rap meringue and salsa unlike any musical before it other groundbreaking and or
box office breaking shows covered for the first time include avenue q the
producers billy elliot jersey boys monty python s spamalot wicked hairspray
urinetown the musical and spring awakening discussion of these shows
incorporates plot synopses names of principal players descriptions of scenery
and costumes and critical reactions in addition short biographies interspersed
throughout the text colorfully depict the creative minds that shaped the most
influential musicals collectively these elements create the most comprehensive
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authoritative history of musical theatre in this country and make this an
essential resource for students scholars performers dramaturges and musical
enthusiasts
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Technical Report of the Commission on Obscenity and
Pornography

1971

From Connery to Craig: The James Bond Film Series

1971

Technical Report
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Societal control mechanisms

2014-08-01

Technical Report of the Commission on Obscenity and
Pornography: Societal control mechanisms
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Alan Jay Lerner
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Broadway
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